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MINUTES    456#./#7$89*":$;<;8$ $$8;=><$?0$ @AA0BC#.5*#$

MEETING CALLED BY: D7E$0&**$0123(-:$%&'()*+$,--#./)+$?7#-1F#2*$
MINUTES ASSEMBLED BY:  Keri Stevenson, Faculty Assembly Secretary  
FACULTY ATTENDEES:  Antoinette Abeyta, John Burke, Neysa Cox, Sonya Damon, 

Alok Dhital, Christopher Dyer, Robert Encinio, Jim Fisk, 
Bruce Gjeltema, Hasani Jayasinghe, Carolyn Kuchera, Jacob 
LaCroix, Carmela Lanza, Tracy Lassiter, L.D. Lovett, 
Jonathan Lumibao, Aretha Matt, Andrew McFeaters, Matt 
Mingus, Jon Saatvedt, Kelley Schukar, Kristian Simcox, 
Chad Smith, Keri Stevenson, Lora Stone, Kristi Wilson, and 
John Zimmerman. 

GUESTS: Ernesto Longa, Finnie Coleman 
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DISCUSSION   
H$.56#$*5$&OO756#$*"#$&3#2F&E$
 
05*152: Christopher Dyer 
N#'52F#F: Yes 
D1-'(--152: None 
I5*#: Unanimous 
05*152$G&771#F: Yes 
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DISCUSSION   
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05*152: Aretha Matt$
N#'52F#F: Yes 
D1-'(--152: None 
I5*#: Unanimous 
05*152$G&771#F: Yes 
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Dr. Mingus introduced Professor Ernesto Longa, President of UA-UNM, and said that he believed 
there should be more 



scheduled, Professor Longa explained,



 



The last question was about



H4%AC0,!HA4



J1/7&7+$G5..1**##= Dr. Andrew McFeaters reported that the committee had met that morning, and 
received some good feedback on the publication of the academic journal. They are currently discussing 
the cost. They are also discussing having more activities at the library to reach out to the community 
and bolster student engagement. Dr. McFeaters said that Professor Jim Fisk has had good ideas about 
having visiting authors give talks at the library. They can also host writing activities and others that 
will remind the community we are here.  
 
In addition, Professor Fisk had asked faculty to scan shelves for overdue library books, DVD’s, and 
other materials they might have out, and invited acquisitions advice.  
 
N*7&*#31'$?)&22123$G5..1**##:



rep, reported several updates. Dr. Matt added links to the services available through the Albuquerque 
campus, such as ARC. Dr. Lewis Gambill created some tutorials for Microsoft Teams so that they can 
send those out to adjuncts.  
 
Professor Wilson intends to hold the adjunct orientation in the spring semester. In good news, Mr. 
Robert Griego, the CFO, has approved the purchase of three computers and display screens to put in 
the new adjunct workspace in SSTC 127. Professor Wilson is also asking for another computer for Fine 
Arts adjuncts in Gurley Hall. Ms. Ann Swancer has approved the infrastructure implementation and is 
helping Professor Wilson with a quote. Professor Wilson anticipated that adjuncts will also need keys 
to SSTC 127 so they can use the room. As a goal for n



C#'57F#F$/+= Keri Stevenson, Faculty Assembly Secretary, on November 19#$, 2021 


